
The Conseil scolaire Centre-Est approved the
budget for the 2025-2026 school year.

Voir: Budget CSCE 2025-2026

The Board of Trustees approved the CSCE
Strategic Framework for 2025-2029.

The CSCE Board of Trustees approved the
Education Plan 2025-2029, which includes,
amongst other things, the implementation
measures for the 2025-2026 school year.

See: Education Plan 2025-2029

On May 24, 2025, in Calgary,
the Fédération des parents
francophones de l’Alberta
(FPFA) presented the
National Ghislaine-Pilon
Award to Dolorèse Nolette,
Superintendent of the CSCE.

Congratulations to Mme Dolorèse Nolette for this
outstanding recognition of your dedication and
leadership!
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ASBA Spring General Meeting 2025 :
Chair Danielle Larsen and Vice-Chair Réginald
Roy attended the ASBA Spring General
Meeting on June 2, 2025, in Calgary, AB.

35th FNCSF Conference:
Chair Danielle Larsen, Vice-Chair Réginald
Roy, Trustee Jennifer Leclerc, and Trustee
Colette Borgun will attend the FNCSF
Conference from October 16 to 18, 2025, in
Kelowna, BC.

The CSCE nominee for the
Edwin Parr Francophone Award
has been selected by the
Provincial Selection Committee.

Congratulations Annabelle
Culham, teacher at École du
Sommet, on this incredible
achievement!

May 31: Graduation ceremony - ÉDS
June 14: Graduation ceremony - ÉBJ
June 14: Graduation ceremony - ÉBL
June 21: Graduation ceremony - ÉVO
June 20: Last day of school K-9
June 25: Last day of school 10-12

The next CSCE Board meeting will be held
Wednesday, June 18, 2025 at 5pm.

If you wish to present to the Board, please
contact Kaitlyn Demers, Corporate Secretary
at medias@centreest.ca.

Congratulations to Christie Lanza, who was
awarded the 2024 School Bus Driver of the Year
Award by the Student Transportation
Association of Alberta (STAA). Christie received
the award at the 2025 STAA Conference held in
Edmonton in May.

Thank you, Christie, for
your dedication,
commitment, and for all
you do for the CSCE
students and community.

The following is a summary of the key points
discussed during the board meeting of the
Conseil Scolaire Centre-Est held on May 28, 2025.

https://centreest.ca/accueil/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Etat-des-operations-23-24-a-25-26.pdf
https://centreest.ca/accueil/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Plan-deducation-CSCE-2025-2029.pdf

